
 

Wickham Market Flower Club 

 

 

 

The Committee of Wickham Market Flower Club would like to wish 

all our members a Very Happy New Year. 

 

Hopefully your Christmas was delightful, and Santa treated you 

well and your sprouts came up to standard. 

 

A cheery reminder that our first meeting for 2024 is on Thursday 

25th at the Wickham Market Village Hall. (IP13 0HE) Doors open at 

6.30pm for 7.00 pm start. 

The demonstrator will be -: 

Gill McGregor with January Floral Jewels 

 

Look forward to seeing you there.  Hopefully there will be no white 

stuff underfoot. 


